
WOODLAND VIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Spring Term -  Week Ending: 13th March 2020 

 UPCOMING KEY DATES 

 
Special Ladies Day Lunch -           

Friday, 20th March 

Year 3 & 4 Pied Piper Production -  

Tuesday, 31st March &                     
Wednesday, 1st April 

 
 

SAFETY 
ENTRANCE TO SCHOOL CAR PARK 

Parents are not allowed to park in the school car park without 

prior permission from the Head teacher. 

Please do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines outside the school 

entrances or block the country lane at the side of the main 

school gates. 

Due to safeguarding reasons, unfortunately we cannot accommodate                                                        

parents/carers using the toilet. Sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

A MESSAGE FROM MRS. GREY 

 

 

Thank you for your support during this difficult 

time with the Coronovirus outbreak.                                                

We will keep you updated.                                              

The children loved making and participating in 

their Sports Relief videos.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Pupil Leadership Team 
 

The Pupil Leadership team has decided that we would like                           

children to try different fruits and vegetables.   

Next week we will be giving raffle tickets out for TOMATOES again.   

Any child who brings and eats some tomatoes will go into the prize draw. 



NOTICES 

 Please telephone the school each morning if 
your child will be absent. 

 Please ensure you pick your children up on 
time or book into aftercare. 

 If you change your contact details,                          
remember to pop in and complete a change of 
details form. 

 Coffee & Chat with a senior leader is                   
available every other Friday at 9am - 9.30am. 

School Uniform 

 

Our branded uniform is 
now available to order 

from 

www.decoschoolwear.co.uk 

 

 
School Holidays 

We break up for the Easter 

holidays on                                  

Friday, 3rd April. 

We return on                             

Tuesday, 21st April. 

Tuck Shop 

 Pizza Muffin 40p 

 Toast and Jam 25p 

 Crumpets 30p 

 Teacake 30p 

 Aqua Juice 45p 

 

FOUNDATION  

STAY & PLAY 
 

Every FRIDAY  

8:35 - 9:05 am  

(Caterpillars AM) 

12:15 - 12:45 pm  

(Caterpillars PM) 
 

Nottinghamshire Healthy Family Teams have launched a new text messaging service for parents 

and carers to  access confidential advice. Parentline is an easy way for parents to ask for advice 

on a range of issues, such as diet and nutrition, emotional health, child development, behaviour 

and family health. Parents and carers of children aged 0-19 can contact Parentline on 07520 

619919 Monday-Friday 9am-4pm excluding bank holidays. 

POLITE NOTICE 

Please do not walk on the grass, please keep to the path. 

Thank you. 

POLITE NOTICE - FOUNDATION 

Please leave all pushchairs outside of the building to avoid over crowding in the cloakroom whilst dropping off children at 
nursery. Thank you. 

We have been asked by a member of the community to remind you to switch off your engines whilst parking on                   

Barker Street so as to not pollute the atmosphere. We thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Next week’s school dinners. (16th March 2020) 

Monday 

Margherita pizza and new potatoes 

Strawberry mousse and fruit 

Tuesday 

Venison burger in a wholemeal bun and carrot fries 

Fruit yoghurt and apple wedge 

Wednesday 

Tuna and sweetcorn pasta and garlic bread 

Spiced carrot cake and custard 

Thursday 

Nottinghamshire sausage, Yorkshire pudding, mashed potatoes & gravy 

Fruit salad 

Friday 

Fish finger wrap and diced potatoes 

St. Clement sponge and custard 

 

Jacket potatoes are available daily with toppings of tuna mayo, 

cheese, beans and coleslaw. Mini rolls and paninis with tuna mayo, 

egg mayo or cheese are also available.  

Seasonal veg is available daily. 

Dinners are priced at £2.30 and MUST be booked online. 



 

For all of our latest and most up to date news please  download the SCHOOL JOTTER app for your phone’s app store and search for 

Woodland View Primary School. 

All of our letters are uploaded onto our website and app and also emailed to your account if you                                                                            

have signed up for this service.  

 If you would like to sign up to our newsletter emailed to you each week please visit to our website HOME PAGE where you will find 

the NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION form. 

Thank you. 

VICKI’S WOODLAND AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 
 

Vicki currently has space available in the aftercare club                                             

for children at Woodland View.                                                                                               

You can book the £2 session 3pm-4pm online through school money or for the 

longer session, 3pm - 5.30pm, priced at £8 by ringing Vicki Whatmore on 

07540073508. 

Barker Street, Huthwaite, Sutton in Ashfield, Nottinghamshire, NG17 2LH 

www.woodlandview.notts.sch.uk 

office@woodlandview.notts.sch.uk 

01623 487087 

Woodland View 

Superstars 

We love to celebrate your children’s achievements.                                                                                                              

To share them in our newsletter please send your photos to jbinch@woodlandview.notts.sch.uk                                                                                     

if you have given us written consent to publish them. 

 Woodland View Primary School  

Multi Activity Holiday Camp 

Monday 6th April - Thursday 9th April 

8:30am until 3:30pm 

JUST £12.95 per day 

Secure your place today at camps.premier-education.com 

Well done to Kiara for working incredibly hard at swimming and 

achieving her stage 3 badge, moving up into the deep end of the 

big pool. 


